

## Sika Class Email Account information

Dear Parents,

This year, Sika Class will continue to have their homework emailed via their Gmail accounts. Homework will be emailed home each Friday (it doesn't need to be printed) and should be completed in homework books. The homework books will then need to be in class by the following Thursday, so they can be marked and returned, ready for the next lot of homework.

The Y5 pupils have been allocated a Gmail account and Year 6 Gmail accounts will remain the same as the previous year. The school's IT Technician has assured me this system can work on any device, but the pupils will need to make sure they use the Gmail address and password below.

For anyone not familiar with Gmail, you will need to complete the following:

- 1. On your internet search, type 'Gmail login account'
- 2. Type in the Gmail address provided below
- 3. Enter password
- 4. You should see the homework set.

I will be giving the pupils a demonstration in class, so they are familiar with the process, but if you have any problems, please contact me.

Kindest regards

Mrs Pinnegar

Gmail address is:

name@chiltonfoliatprimary.org.uk

Password is: Password

**Please do not change** this, in case either myself or the IT Technician needs to access the Gmail account.

